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Ruskin House School
	

	Hello and Welcome
This is the month we have lots of movement between rooms in the next few weeks. Key persons in all rooms are working hard to ensure these transitions go as smoothly as possible. It’s also a good opportunity for us to update any information about your child so that we are meeting their individual’s need. Therefore, if you have any changes please let us know.

	


Graduation 2019
We hope you enjoyed the Graduation day/fun day, what a Saturday!! Thank you all so much for coming; it was a very special event for us all
Farewell/Goodbye
Sadly, we have had to say goodbye to some of our nursery friends in the next couple of months 
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Many of you have been with us as babies ‘where has the time gone.’  It’s hard to believe you all are ready for school in September. However, we will do our best to make their last few days or weeks with us as memorable as possible. We wish you well and we will all miss you.





We are going on our Summer Holiday
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Fire Drill


Well done to all the children for being so fantastic in our recent fire drill 


I cannot wait to share this with the fire service when they next visit


Fire Drills are done every month 
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FEES





Our nursery fees are due to be revised effective from 1st September 2019.  As always, we have endeavoured to keep the fees increase as low as possible to allow for the widest number of children to have access to the quality care and education that we provide. 


Please see the attached new fee list Fees are due on the 1st of every month.














Polite Notice


Spare clothes 


All items such as spare clothing, are to be kept in a small bag on the children’s private peg, no plastic carrier bags are allowed. 








Eligibility for funding


The point at which the nursery is able to claim the free hours will depend on your child’s birthday. This is the case whether you are claiming free universal 15 hours or additional 15 hours to equate to the 30 hours. 


If your child was born in January, February or March, the nursery will be able to claim from the beginning of the term that begins on or after 1 April


If your child was born from April to August, the nursery will be able to claim from the beginning of the term that begins on or after 1 September


If your child was born from September to December, the nursery will be able to claim from the beginning of the term that begins on or after 1 January


If you require further info, please do not hesitate to contact nursery 


























What role do the key person plays in your child’s learning & Development?





They provide ongoing records of your child’s learning and development.


They support the child and acknowledge what the child knows, understands, enjoys and can achieve. They assess and track progress and record wonderful moments in the lives of babies and young children where development is constantly occurring.
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